
From: AEPS [mailto:AEPS@puc.state.oh.us]  
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2011 10:48 AM 
To: Shannon Jefferson 
Subject: PUCO 11-0035-EL-REN Macaulay Res Solar  
 
Dear Shannon E Jefferson, 

  
Hello. I am sending you questions related to the review of your Application for Certification as an Ohio 
Renewable Energy Resource Generating Facility. The responses to these questions will make it possible 
for Commission Staff to perform a comprehensive and timely review of your application. Please file your 
responses in the PUCO Docketing Information System under case number 11-0035-EL-REN.  Feel free to 
copy and paste the questions into a word document, and save the file as a PDF, in order to provide your 
answers and/or photos for the purpose of e-filing the document. 

  
The application will be approved 60 days after the date the application and affidavit were submitted, 
unless it is suspended or denied by the commission, therefore please submit your responses within 5 
business days to avoid the case being suspended.  Make sure that you file/title your responses as ‘reply 
to staff inquiries’. If you have any questions, please feel free to reply to this email or call (614)644-
8295.    

  
Thank you. 

  
Mark Bellamy 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
(614)644-8295 

  
This draft document was created only for the purpose stated within it. It is for staff discussion only and does not reflect 
the view of the Commission. 

  
Case No. 11-0035-EL-REN 

Macaulay Res Solar 
Staff Interrogatories – Initial Set 

  
Question 1:  Section B of the application is for facility owner information, the legal name of the facility 
owner representative appears to be for the aggregator not the facility owner. The facility owner 
representative should be the facility owner unless the facility owner is a corporation or LLC. Does 
Solardelphia own the facility? If not, please submit corrected information for section B. 

  
Answer 1: Andrew D. Macaulay 
 
Question 2: In section H of the application the in-service date is listed as 5/21/10. In section N the photo 
of the meter shows a reading of 4 kWh with a date taken of 5/18/10. How does the meter have a 
reading of 4 kWh 3 days before the system came online? Please explain this discrepancy.    
 
Answer 2: The in-service date should be 5/13/2010. The mistake arises from different terminology we’ve 
been used to using with the state of Pennsylvania. Please make the necessary adjustments. 
 



Sincerely, 
 
Mark Bellamy 
PUCO 
180 E. Broad St. 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
  
614-644-8295 tel. 
614-752-8353 fax 
   
www.PUCO.ohio.gov 
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